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Galesville, Wisconsin Construction workers discovered an old artillery round during excavations.
The workers notified the police who evacuated the area while members of a bomb squad from the
934th Airlift Wing in Minneapolis X-rayed on the shell.

The round, identified as 75 mm US projectile (exact type not reported) was determined to be live.
The severely deteriorated round was safely moved to a secure area for disposal through open
detonation.
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